
2009 I/I Inspection Project 

The Town of Dedham Engineering Department is pleased to announce that the 2009 I/I Inspection 

Project is now complete. This project involved the inspection of 110,000 linear feet of sewer mains and 

inspection of 750 sewer manholes.  

The contract was awarded to National Water Main Cleaning Co. of Canton, MA in the amount of 

$145,000 in March 2009. The project was completed in June 2009.   

The Engineering Department prepared all contract documents, bid and awarded the contract, and 

performed all resident inspection and contract administration in-house.   

 


